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5/11/2018 Gmail - Fwd: Letter to City Council re Demilitzrize campaign

. L PR #4104536
M Gm!aﬂ DeDreana Freeman <equitableequality@gmail.com>

Fwd: Letter to City Council re Demilitzrize campaign
3 messages

Sondra Stein <sondragstein@gmail.com> Mon, Apr 16, 2018 at 1:07 PM
To: raceequity@durhampa.org, PA Board <board@durhampa.org>

Dear all —

The letter we sent supporting the Demilitarize campaign was warmly received (see below).

They are now asking if someone from PA might want to show up and read the letter we sent.

Don't know if any of you are planning to go to the City Council meeting tonight — | have a conflict — But please reply
here if you can/will so everyone else knows.

I'm attaching the letter again.
Sondra

Sondra Stein

PA Racial Equity Team
sondragstein@gmail.com
202-271-7163

Begin forwarded message:

From: Noah Rubin-Blose <emet@riseup.net>

Subject: Re: Letter to City Council re Demilitzrize campaign
Date: April 16, 2018 at 12:06:18 PM EDT

To: Sondra Stein <sondragstein@gmail.com>

Hi again Sondra! We're also wondering if someone from PA might want to come and read this at the
council meeting tonight? | know it's super last minute, but it's such a great statement, this was suggested!
Or, if someone else could read from it as well when we're talking about the many groups that have
endorsed this effort?

Warmly,

Noah

On 4/16/2018 11:16 AM, Noah Rubin-Blose wrote:

This is so powerful, thanks Sondra!!

The one thing | just want to note just as a lil point of information is that while it's true that JVP
has been taking a lot of leadership on this campaign, other coalition partners like BYP-100
and Duke SJP have been also been providing amazing leadership as well!

So grateful for y'alls support and all of your work,

Noah

On 4/16/2018 10:31 AM, Sondra Stein wrote:
Hi Noah —

It took a little time to go through all the reviews, but we sent this letter to the City
Council today!

https:.’.fmaiI.google.com/mail/ulol?ui=2&ik=91533791bO&jsver=awerfDFch.en.&cbI=gmaiI_fe_180429.1SJS&View=pt&cat=FonNard%20Pui)lic%20Records%2



5/11/2018 Gmail - Fwd: Letter to City Council re Demilitzrize campaign

Hope all goes well today!
Sondra

Sondra Stein

PA Racial Equity Team
sondragstein@gmail.com
202-271-7163

@ DeMilitarize.ltr.fnl.docx
177K

Gann Herman <gdherman@gmail.com> Mon, Apr 16, 2018 at 1:50 PM
To: Sondra Stein <sondragstein@gmail.com>, raceequity@durhampa.org, PA Board <board@durhampa.org>

I'm sorry that | can't come tonight--it would be great if another board member, or race equity team member could, though!

Gann
[Quoted text hidden]

[Quoted text hidden]

Begin forwarded message:

From: Noah Rubin-Blose <emet@riseup.net>

Subject: Re: Letter to City Council re Demilitzrize campaign
Date: April 16, 2018 at 12:06:18 PM EDT

To: Sondra Stein <sondragstein@gmail.com>

Hi again Sondra! We're also wondering if someone from PA might want to come and read
this at the council meeting tonight? | know it's super last minute, but it's such a great
statement, this was suggested! Or, if someone else could read from it as well when we're
talking about the many groups that have endorsed this effort?

Warmly,

Noah

On 4/16/2018 11:16 AM, Noah Rubin-Blose wrote:

This is so powerful, thanks Sondra!!

The one thing | just want to note just as a lil point of information is that while it's
true that JVP has been taking a lot of leadership on this campaign, other
coalition partners like BYP-100 and Duke SJP have been also been providing
amazing leadership as well!

So grateful for y'alls support and all of your work,

https:.’/mail.google.com/mail.’u.’O/?ui=2&ik=91533791bO&jsveFawerfDFch‘en.&cbl=gmail_fe_180429.15_p3&view=pt&cat=Forward%20Puinc%2ORecord5%2
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Noah
On 4/16/2018 10:31 AM, Sondra Stein wrote:
Hi Noah —

It took a little time to go through all the reviews, but we sent this
letter to the City Council today!

Hope all goes well today!
Sondra

Sondra Stein

PA Racial Equity Team
sondragstein@gmail.com
202-271-7163

Virus-free. www.avast.com

Mon, Apr 16, 2018 at 2:25 PM

Lao Rubert <lrubert100@gmail.com>
To: Sondra Stein <sondragstein@gmail.com>
Cc: raceequity@durhampa.org, PA Board <board@durhampa.org>

The letter has been improved thanks to Sondra’s work, but it never emphasizes that the Durham police do not train with
the Israeli police and have no intention of doing so. | think it gives the wrong message to the community - and
encourages additional distrust - to urge a resolution saying Durham police won't do something they are not doing and
don’t plan to do.

Best,
Lao

Sent from my iPhone
[Quoted text hidden]
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Begin forwarded message:

From: Noah Rubin-Blose <emet@riseup.net>
Subject: Re: Letter to City Council re Demilitzrize campaign
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Date: April 16, 2018 at 12:06:18 PM EDT
To: Sondra Stein <sondragstein@gmail.com>

Hi again Sondra! We're also wondering if someone from PA might want to come and read
this at the council meeting tonight? | know it's super last minute, but it's such a great
statement, this was suggested! Or, if someone else could read from it as well when we're
talking about the many groups that have endorsed this effort?

Warmly,

Noah

On 4/16/2018 11:16 AM, Noah Rubin-Blose wrote:

This is so powerful, thanks Sondra!!

The one thing | just want to note just as a il point of information is that while it's
true that JVP has been taking a lot of leadership on this campaign, other
coalition partners like BYP-100 and Duke SJP have been also been providing
amazing leadership as well!

So grateful for y'alls support and all of your work,

Noah

On 4/16/2018 10:31 AM, Sondra Stein wrote:
Hi Noah —

It took a little time to go through all the reviews, but we sent this
letter to the City Council today!

Hope all goes well today!
Sondra

Sondra Stein

PA Racial Equity Team
sondragstein@gmail.com
202-271-7163

https:llmail.googIe.com/mai|.’u.’0/?ui=2&ik=9153379‘!b(}&jsver=awerfDFch.en.&cbizgmailjeJ80429.15_p3&view=pt&cat=Forward%ZOPuinc%ZORecords%Z
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i v I Gma[i DeDreana Freeman <equitableequality@gmail.com>

Fwd: Letter to City Council re Demilitzrize campaign
3 messages

Sondra Stein <sondragstein@gmail.com> Mon, Apr 16, 2018 at 1:07 PM
To: raceequity@durhampa.org, PA Board <board@durhampa.org>

Dear all —

The letter we sent supporting the Demilitarize campaign was warmly received (see below).

They are now asking if someone from PA might want to show up and read the letter we sent.

Don’t know if any of you are planning to go to the City Council meeting tonight — | have a conflict — But please reply

here if you can/will so everyone else knows.
I'm attaching the letter again.
Sondra

Sondra Stein

PA Racial Equity Team
sondragstein@gmail.com
202-271-7163

Begin forwarded message:

From: Noah Rubin-Blose <emet@riseup.net>

Subject: Re: Letter to City Council re Demilitzrize campaign
Date: April 16, 2018 at 12:06:18 PM EDT

To: Sondra Stein <sondragstein@gmail.com>

Hi again Sondra! We're also wondering if someone from PA might want to come and read this at the
council meeting tonight? | know it's super last minute, but it's such a great statement, this was suggested!
Or, if someone else could read from it as well when we're talking about the many groups that have
endorsed this effort?

Warmly,

Noah

On 4/16/2018 11:16 AM, Noah Rubin-Blose wrote:

This is so powerful, thanks Sondra!!

The one thing | just want to note just as a il point of information is that while it's true that JVP
has been taking a lot of leadership on this campaign, other coalition partners like BYP-100
and Duke SJP have been also been providing amazing leadership as well!

So grateful for y'alls support and all of your work,

Noah

On 4/16/2018 10:31 AM, Sondra Stein wrote:
Hi Noah —

It took a little time to go through all the reviews, but we sent this letter to the City
Council today!

I |
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Hope all goes well today!
Sondra

Sondra Stein

PA Racial Equity Team
sondragstein@gmail.com
202-271-7163

@j DeMuilitarize.ltr.fnl.docx
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Gann Herman <gdherman@gmail.com> Mon, Apr 16, 2018 at 1:50 PM
To: Sondra Stein <sondragstein@gmail.com>, raceequity@durhampa.org, PA Board <board@durhampa.org>

I'm sorry that | can't come tonight--it would be great if another board member, or race equity team member could, though!

Gann
[Quoted text hidden]

[Quoted text hidden]

Begin forwarded message:

From: Noah Rubin-Blose <emet@riseup.net>

Subject: Re: Letter to City Council re Demilitzrize campaign
Date: April 16, 2018 at 12:06:18 PM EDT

To: Sondra Stein <sondragstein@gmail.com>

Hi again Sondra! We're also wondering if somecne from PA might want to come and read
this at the council meeting tonight? | know it's super last minute, but it's such a great
statement, this was suggested! Or, if someone else could read from it as well when we're
talking about the many groups that have endorsed this effort?

Warmly,

Noah

On 4/16/2018 11:16 AM, Noah Rubin-Blose wrote:

This is so powerful, thanks Sondral!

The one thing | just want to note just as a lil point of information is that while it's
true that JVP has been taking a lot of leadership on this campaign, other
coalition partners like BYP-100 and Duke SJP have been also been providing
amagzing leadership as well!

So grateful for y'alls support and all of your work,

https://mail.google.com/mail/u/0/?ui=28&ik=91533791b0&jsver=awrWhfDF cFs.en.&cbl=gmail_fe_180429.1 5_p3&view=pt&cat=Forward%20Public%20Records%:
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Noah

On 4/16/2018 10:31 AM, Sondra Stein wrote:
Hi Noah —

It took a little time to go through all the reviews, but we sent this
letter to the City Council today!

Hope all goes well today!
Sondra

Sondra Stein

PA Racial Equity Team
sondragstein@gmail.com
202-271-7163

Virus-free. www.avast.com

Lao Rubert <Irubert100@gmail.com>
To: Sondra Stein <sondragstein@gmail.com>
Cc: raceequity@durhampa.org, PA Board <board@durhampa.org>

Mon, Apr 16, 2018 at 2:25 PM

The letter has been improved thanks to Sondra’s work, but it never emphasizes that the Durham police do not train with
the Israeli police and have no intention of doing so. | think it gives the wrong message to the community - and
encourages additional distrust - to urge a resolution saying Durham police won't do something they are not doing and
don’t plan to do.

Best,
Lao

Sent from my iPhone
[Quoted text hidden]

<DeMilitarize.ltr.fnl.docx>

Begin forwarded message:

From: Noah Rubin-Blose <emet@riseup.net>
Subject: Re: Letter to City Council re Demilitzrize campaign
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Date: April 16, 2018 at 12:06:18 PM EDT
To: Sondra Stein <sondragstein@gmail.com>

Hi again Sondra! We're also wondering if someone from PA might want to come and read
this at the council meeting tonight? | know it's super last minute, but it's such a great
statement, this was suggested! Or, if someone else could read from it as well when we're
talking about the many groups that have endorsed this effort?

Warmly,

Noah

On 4/16/2018 11:16 AM, Noah Rubin-Blose wrote:

This is so powerful, thanks Sondral!

The one thing | just want to note just as a lil point of information is that while it's
true that JVP has been taking a lot of leadership on this campaign, other
coalition partners like BYP-100 and Duke SJP have been also been providing
amazing leadership as well!

So grateful for y'alls support and all of your work,

Noah

On 4/16/2018 10:31 AM, Sondra Stein wrote:
Hi Noah —

It took a little time to go through all the reviews, but we sent this
letter to the City Council today!

Hope all goes well today!
Sondra

Sondra Stein

PA Racial Equity Team
sondragstein@gmail.com
202-271-7163

https://mail.google.com/mail/uf0/?ui=2&ik=91533791b0&jsver=awrWhfDF cFs.en.&cbl=gmail_fe_180429.15_p3&view=pt&cat=Forward%20Public%20Records%:



April 16, 2018
Dear Mayor Schewel and Members of the Durham City Council:

We are writing to express the support of the Durham People’s Alliance for the
campaign led by Triangle Jewish Voice for Peace to preclude any collaboration
between the Durham Police Department (DPD) and the Israeli Defense Forces (IDF). We
strongly support the message in Mayor Schewel's statement that

"The council opposes international exchanges with any country in which Durham

officers receive military-style training since such exchanges do not support the

kind of policing we want here in the City of Durham."

We ask the City Council to act on that message and pass a resolution that clearly
expresses the City's commitment to pursue community safety without resort to the
kind of military tactics used by Israeli police against Palestinians.

Policing in the U.S. has a long history of violence against Black and Brown
communities. While the Durham Police Department, under Chief C.J. Davis, has begun
to make progress in reducing the incidence of targeting and violence against Black and
Brown communities, including immigrant communities, we want to see continued
progress and more demilitarization, not less.

The Demilitarize! Durham2Palestine campaign is based on the finding that police
exchanges between the U.S. and Israel promote militarized policing—at home and
overseas. And we have seen, under the Trump administration, the language of security
and counterterrorism being used to enable racist scapegoating and justify violent and
discriminatory practices against targeted communities. Now, more than ever, we need
to challenge the idea that our security comes from militaries, police, prisons, and
border walls and work towards a safer world for all people based on community,

equality, and justice.



The People’s Alliance believes that Durham can best promote public safety by
moving ahead on the vision laid out by the Mayor in his State of the City address,
investing resources in affordable housing, health care, education, and a livable wage for
all workers.

Over the years, the Durham City Council has enacted resolutions on many civil
and human rights issues, such as support for the Equal Rights Amendment and same-
sex marriage, and opposition to the death penalty. We are proud of the leadership you
have provided in the past, and ask you to build on this legacy and advance the vision
of the city you have put forward by passing a resolution that makes clear your
opposition to such exchange partnerships.

Sincerely,

Durham People’s Alliance Board and Race Equity Team



